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Lake Winnebago Outlook — October 25, 2016

The level of Lake Winnebago is 2.66 feet Oshkosh datum which is in the middle of the
water level regulation band as illustrated in the graphic below.
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So far, October has been rather dry with just under an inch of rain falling across the
basin. Conditions are expected to change late tonight as a rainmaker arrives. There is
the potential for more than one and a half inches of rain over the lake and lesser
amounts of three quarters of an inch north of Shawano. Temperatures are expected to
drop with daytime highs in the 40s for the next couple of days while this system remains
in place. A return to seasonal fall weather is expected on Thursday along with some
sunshine and daytime highs back in the 50s.

While the wind has had some effect on inflows through Oshkosh recently, the total
inflows to the lake are estimated around 4,600 cfs. In order to keep the lake declining
and stay on the lower end of the regulation band as discussed at the October regulation
meeting, one additional gate was opened at the Menasha dam this morning. There are
now 5 gates open at Menasha and a partial gate open at Neenah. Outflows are expected



to settle around 6,000 cfs which will allow the lake to drop a hundredth or so by the end
of the day. If the basin receives all of the forecasted rain, the lake could be in the mid
2.70’s by Friday. If, however, no rain falls, the lake is expected to be below 2.60 ft by
Friday. The acceptable range of levels for this time of year is between 2.57 ft and 2.77 ft
as shown in the water level graph on the previous page. Our current gate setting and
anticipated range of inflows should keep the lake within our regulation band whether
we get the forecasted rain amount or not.

We will continue to monitor the basin conditions and latest forecasts and make gate
changes as necessary to keep pace with changing inflows as autumn weather and the

annual drawdown continue.

Please check this page for updates.



